
Dear Naomi & Rhodri, 
 
Please find attached our response to your letter of 5 April 2011, which 
sought DW’s views on the Government’s proposed approach to 
addressing the concerns raised by our petition. 
 
I have appended DW’s evidence to the Joint Committee on Human 
Rights inquiry into implementation of the right to Independent Living for 
the Committee’s further consideration. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Paul  
 


